From: Ryan Goering

To: HHC Exhibits

Subject: HB 3063

Date: Friday, March 1, 2019 3:31:13 PM
Hi,

I’m writing concerning HB 3063. I strongly oppose this bill. It is an absolute government over reach and I will vote
against any representative who votes in favor of it. We as Americans are losing freedoms daily to this bloated
government and I don’t see how someone can argue that we are free people when the government is forcing citizens
to inject their innocent children with vaccines. Many of these vaccines are packed full of aborted fetus, chemicals
etc. There is no honest person can say that they are safe or risk free. Many of the side affects are much worse than
the diseases they are supposed to protect against. Citizens who choose not to subject their children to these vaccines
should not be shunned from society as if the unvaccinated kids are foaming at the mouth. What’s next internment
camps for the unvaccinated? Not to mention if the vaccines work so well then the vaccinated children should not
worry if an unvaccinated child gets sick. This means the only people that theoretically need to worry about the
unvaccinated crowd are the very people that choose not to vaccinate. Clearly these parents have made the educated
decision that it is worth the risk. The recent measles “outbreak” is being used as a scare tactic to try and force more
people into vaccinating out of fear instead of making educated decisions. All over measles... similiar to chicken pox.
Hardly serious enough to subject a child to autism, cancer etc over. Every person responsible for the drafting of this
bill should be ashamed. Please repent of your terrible judgment and kill this bill before killing more of our liberties.

Respectfully
Ryan Goering
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